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Amendment 5- Non-Substantial  
May 23, 2024 

The State of Iowa is submitting Amendment 5, a non-substantial amendment, to HUD for its 
2020 CDBG-DR program.  This amendment is being submitted based on needs to support 
awarded multi-family new construction projects.  

This amendment is non-substantial as it does not meet the 2020 Derecho CDBG-DR Action 
Plan definition of a substantial amendment.  That definition is as follows:  

A change to this Action Plan is considered substantial if it meets the following criteria:  

 A change in program benefit or eligibility criteria,  

 The addition or deletion of an activity  

 The allocation or reallocation more than $5 million or greater of a program budget, and  

 A proposed change to an adopted method of distribution 

 

Proposed Changes 

See the proposed changes to the Action Plan in the table on the following page: 
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Table 49: Program Budget 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


